Indian Institute of Technology
Bombay

IIT Bombay is pleased to invite nominations for the
second edition of the coveted program “Nurturing
Future Leadership Program (NFLP)”, conceptualised
by the Ministry of Education under the aegis of
Malaviya Mission Teacher Training Programme, at its
campus in Mumbai

This prestigious leadership development program
aims to nurture faculty, especially at the early stage
in their career, to lead the country and the world in
future. The 5-day residential program aims to make
it easy for faculty to navigate future leadership
challenges in academia and education in the rapidly
changing world.

The stated objective of this program is to make
“everyone a leader”, and IlIT Bombay would like to
be a part of the program and shape the academic
leaders of tomorrow.

PROGRAM DIRECTORS

Professor Krishna P Kaliappan

Professor Shiva Gopalakrishnan

www.iitb.ac.in

NURTURING FUTURE LEADERSHIP PROGRAM

Ministry of Education, Government of India

5-day residential program

February 18 - 23, 2025
lIT Bombay, Mumbai

Who should attend?

Regular/ permanent faculty at Centrally Funded
Institutes, State Public Universities and Private HEls
with at least 3 years of teaching experience duly
nominated by the Directors/Vice Chancellors.

Duration and Venue

18 - 23 February 2025|1IT Bombay, Powai, Mumbai

Registration

Please register at: https://mmc.ugc.ac.in/

The eligible faculty members should get
nominated by their respective institutions and
upload the nomination letter on the MMTTC
Portal.

After successful registration, please email the
details to dean.strategy.office@iitb.ac.in

Last date to register: February 11, 2025

For more information or any query, reach
out at dean.strategy.office@iitb.ac.in
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